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Open pit mining is unacceptable. This is the land where my daughter lives, the water she  drinks, the air she
 breathes. No corporate benefit can ever outweigh the wellbeing of our children. If this passes, it is in sheer
 ignorance of Maine's true worth. We will be poisoning our resources, the only true value we have on this previous
 planet. A healthy society would never endanger the future of its people's air, water, and earth. Let's make way for
 the future of our state, its resources and people - not doom it all.
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